
NEXT MEETING 


Tuesday, Dec.14th, 

6:30 pm


Wellington	Visitor	Center


December 2021 LOCO Newsletter

The December meeting, is being held at the at the 


WELLINGTON RESERVATION -  6:30 pm 

HOLIDAY	POTLUCK,	

						(Please	bring	your	own	silverware	and	plates.)

Scholarship	Drawing

Ornament	exchange


In	addition	to	“Show	and	Tell”,	there	will	also	be	a	“Show	Table”.		If	you	
just	want	to	just	display	your	items,	(we	all	want	to	see	them),	and	not	do	
a	little	speech,	please	bring	them,	and	just	set	them	out	for	inspiration	
and	enjoyment	on	the	“Show	Table”.



President Perspective


December, 2021


Greetings everyone!  I have to take a deep breath and stay calm!  It seems like 
this year everyone is trying to make up for missing the holidays last year due to the 
pandemic.  I have been trying to get projects completed but my timeline is getting 
shorter.  


Service Project:  I am very touched by all the members that donated in September to 
our service project.  If you did not attend or contribute to the the September raffle and 
would like to donate, it is not too late.  Bring your monetary donation to our December 
meeting.  We will be voting on organizations for this year.  


Challenge:  Just a reminder about our 5 color challenge due in February.  It’s coming 
up soon.

January Meeting:  January is our planning meeting for the year.  We will need to think 
of a new challenge, programs, workshops and budget.  Get your thinking caps ready.


Take a deep breath and stay calm!

See you soon,


Barb Enos


“Oh, the weather outside is frightful but… This yarn is so delightful.

And since we have no place to go… Another row, another row, 
another row.”




November 2021 Meeting Minutes


President Barb Enos called the November meeting to order at 7:07 with 31 
members and 4 guests present for movie night.


 


MOTION 2021-14

Jean O moved and Ann D seconded to accept the October minutes as 
published.  Motion passed unanimously.

President report:  We will be voting on our service project organizations next 
month, and opened discussion for December meeting, plans, and pot luck.


Membership Jean had membership books and reported 63 paid members.


President reported 18 cards were sent by Sunshine Chris.


Workshop Sara reported on the sheep to shawl progress.


Meeting adjourned at 7:27 with Show & Tell, refreshments (provided by Debbie, 
Sara, & Ann),  and program to follow.


Show & Tell


Betsy:  balls & skeins of naturally dyed blanket yarn


Ann:  first floor loom weaving, tapestry book, tapestry postcard received


Ann H:  gradient napkins


Margaret:  needle felting


Jean O:  Handmade bobbins, twill gamp




November 
Meeting



A link courtesy of Ann H., an event in Toledo - 


https://www.heartgalleryandstudios.com/single-post/
lunch-learn-returns-sept-16-with-small-expressions

Beth will start up Tuesday meetings and lunch in 
January.



The Hines Sheep Co.

Tom, Beth and Holly Hines


10735 LaGrange 
Road, Elyria, OH 
44035

(440) 458-4049


Fleece of champion 
Columbias and Southdowns 
and Natural Sheep (black) 
Roving, skins yarn, freezer 
lamb, jerky.  By 
Appointment


Ginko Gallery                                            

  Liz Burgess

 19 S. Main Oberlin, OH    44074                 

  (440) 774-3117                                          


 Local Artists’ Work,    Studio Space, Art  
Supplies


Donations appreciated for the kittens.   

President: 

Barb Enos,  benos@oberlin.net


Vice President:  

Karen Long, karen@oberlin.net


Treasurer:

Missy Merril, missle05@yahoo.com


Secretary: 

Elaine Jameyson, ejameyson@hotmail.com


Workshops: Sara Twining, saraawt@gmail.com 

Margaret Herrmann- Dreher, herrmann1949@aol.com 


Programs: 

Ann Davies, Aedavies58@gmail.com

Jean Ohlenbusch, naej4037@gmail.com 

Karen Long, Karen@oberlin.net

Gina Talandis, darzas@msn.com


Library: 

Pat Serio, midwife@oberlin.net 


Demonstrations:

Chris Strekely,   Cjstrek1949@yahoo.com

Elizabeth Yasaki, eayasaki@gmail.com 


Membership:  

Jean Crawford, Jeancrw8@aol.com 


Sunshine:  

Christine Bruce, christybspinall@yahoo.com


Guild Equipment:  

Julie Bragg, jb76quilts@msn.com


Refreshments:  

Irena Talandis, kugelis935@gmail.com


Historian: 

Ann Hauser, meandruffy@yahoo.com


Newsletter/Website:  

Gina Talandis, darzas@msn.com


Web-mistress: 
Donna Holmes,

donna.ancypa.holmes@gmail.com


Ed the Wheel Healer

Maker of Great Wheels

Mender of All Things Spinning

Ed Rowe

45485 Hughes Rd.

Oberlin, OH 44074

216-269-5413

(216) 269-5413
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